
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 

Tuesday, August 10, 2010 
The meeting starts at 9:00 a.m. 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following matter will be heard by the Board of 
Supervisors of the County of Santa Barbara, on Tuesday, August 10, 2010 at 9:00 
a.m. or shortly thereafter in the Board of Supervisor’s Hearing Room, 511 East 
Lakeside Parkway, Santa Maria, California. 
 
To consider:  
 
Adoption of a fee resolution for the Public Health Department relating to mailed requests 
for certified copies of birth or death certificates through the local Office of Vital Records. 
 
The service of providing certified copies of birth or death certificates in response to mailed 
requests is exactly the same service through the County Clerk/Recorder’s office and the 
Vital Records office in Santa Barbara County.  A mailing fee is currently imposed through 
the local Clerk/Recorder’s office and not through the Vital Records office. The Public 
Health Department has reviewed the fees and analysis by the County Clerk/Recorder’s 
Office and completed an analysis of internal costs in the Office of Vital Records, including 
tracking the receipt of these requests to estimate the volume of such requests.  The intent 
is to provide the same service from each office at the same cost to the community. 
 
The public hearing to be held on August 10, 2010 is for the purpose of considering all 
objections or protests to the adoption of the revised fee schedule.   
 
Copies of the fee proposal are available on the Public Health Department website, 
www.sbcphd.org. 
 
Santa Barbara County      
Vital Records Office                 
345 Camino Del Remedio 
Santa Barbara, CA 93455      
 
 
 
PARA TRADUCCION EN ESPANOL LLAME 681-5150. 
 
 
 


